Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire, SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@ bws.wilts.sch.uk

Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

11" February 2016

Dear Parents / Guardians

Re: Team Maths Challenge, Tuesday 1 March 2016

The Maths Department is planning to organise the following visit for 4 Year 8 & 9 pupils. They have been

selected to take part and will be travelling by car with me to Parkstone Grammar School in Poole,
Dorset.

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements
Parkstone All costs Maths Leaving BWS School uniform to
1/03/16 | Grammar covered by the | Competition at:8:45am be worn. Please
School Maths provide your son
department Returning:3:45pm | with a packed
lunch.

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the
school website. Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any
medical conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip.

Yours faithfully

Mrs N Brown

Maths Department

R e s
Re: Team Maths Challenge, Tuesday 1 March 2016
*To be returned to Mrs Brown*
Student’'s Name: ..o FOIrmM: o

| agree to my son taking part in the Team Maths challenge at Parkstone Grammar school.
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